

Parents, Your Job is Not Finished Yet!

Ву

Northern Kentucky University is excited to welcome our students back for another successful academic year...especially our new incoming freshmen.

We know the students are excited, but we also know parents are just as excited and want their child to be happy, healthy and successful. At NKU, we want every student to be safe, engaged and empowered to make healthy decisions. According to the National Student Clearinghouse Research Center, over 18 million students are set to begin college this fall. College is an exciting time for students and parents, but it can also be a deadly time for students who fall prey to alcohol or other drug related activities.

Alcohol and other drug issues are real, and they are not isolated to college campuses. Monitoring the Future revealed data from a 2012 study that indicates 42 percent of high school seniors reported having had alcohol (more than just a few sips) within the past

The sixth annual Family Weekend is scheduled for October 3-5 and includes a variety of activities. This is a great opportunity for you to connect with your student and share in their NKU experience. It's fun for the whole family!

Events include:

Norse Family Bingo Delta Gamma 5K Planetarium Shows NKU Sporting Events Meet and Greet Pancakes for Philanthropy Family Funfest Movie on the Big Screen

